November 15, 2015



oristmas

WELCOME

We want to take a moment to extend a very warm welcome to everyone who's here with us this morning. Whether you're just having a look, or are searching out for a place to worship, we're delighted to have you here.

CHOIR PRACTICE

There will be choir practice today at 4:30 PM. Contact Cindy Willeford if you have any questions.



CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS PLAY

Children's Church Christmas play practice today from 4:30-5:30 PM.

We are in need of 8 green Christmas trees for the Christmas play. If you have one we can borrow we would greatly appreciate it. For more information see Danna or Gary Edwards.

PASTOR'S PRAYER PARTNERS

Pastor's Prayer Partner's meet every Monday evening at 7 PM. If you have a prayer request fill out a prayer request card located on the desk in the foyer and place it in the box next to the cards. If you turned in a prayer request since January 2013 please fill out another card containing their present condition and drop it in the card box. See Bill or Jo Abbott if you have any questions.



DECORATING FOR CHIRSTMAS

Beginning Monday, November 16, we will be decorating the church for the Christmas season. If you would like to help you are welcome to come anytime during that week. See Cindy Willeford if you have any questions.

WEDNESDAY THANKSGIVING FELLOWSHIP

Y'all come out this coming Wednesday, November 18, for a time of food and fellowship. We will be eating around 7:30 PM. Everyone is asked to bring a side dish. The Crossroads group will be providing the Turkey and Ham. Contact Elaine Walker if you have any questions.



CROSSROADS FELLOWSHIP

The Crossroads group will be having fellowship and food on Thursday, November 19, beginning at 7 PM. Everyone bring finger food. See Elaine Walker for more information.

TRAILBLAZERS

The Trailblazers Senior Adults will have their Thanksgiving fellowship on Saturday November 21 at 11:30 AM. Come enjoy the fun. If you have any questions see Cindy Willeford.



THANK

THANK YOU!

Thank you so much, Pastor Smith, for the autograph Bible you presented last Sunday. I'll cherish it always. I love you very much. Ed Atkins

ANGEL TREE

We are handing out Angel Tree applications to those who need a little assistance for their kids at Christmas. You can pick up your application in the office. All applications are to be turned in no later than Sunday, November 22. See Kathy DeTray if you have any questions.



BLANKET DRIVE

Crossroads is hosting a blanket drive from November 8-29.
Please bring new or gently used blankets. They will be given to those in need. Proverbs 22:9 Contact Christen or Johnny Moody if you have any questions.

PREGNANCY HELP CENTER

The Eagle Mountain Pregnancy Help Center is in need of someone who will teach a gift wrapping class on Monday, November 30 and Thursday, December 3 from 6-7 PM. Please contact the center at 817-238-1819.



WINTERFEST 2016

If you picked an envelope last Sunday, don't forget to give the amount written on the envelope as soon as possible. They will be going to Winterfest on January 29-31, in Arlington. All money will need to be turned in by Sunday, January 10. The cost is \$170.00 per person to attend. If you have any questions contact Jodie James.